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December 17, 1940

Mr. Kenneth S. Adams
President, Phillips PFetroleum Co.

Bartlesville, Oklahoma

Dear "Boots":

I have just received the menu and the line-up
brochure, giving pertinent facts regerding your great
ball club. I think this is a very cleverly done job
and I know you must have had e great turn-out.

I would love to have been with the celebrities

and the celubrities which vou had aggregated at that won-
derful dinner, &s well as in Madison Square Garden.

Thanks for thinking of me.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach
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